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In opposition of this bill.  Libraries already are mandated by federal law that there are filters on internet 

access for everyone using public computers. These filters already block sites that are inapporipate. 

There is no need to have another law in place since there is already a federal law in place.  

Parents need to take responsibility for what their children are viewing or looking at.  


